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Sierra Club Statement on Carlos Rubinstein Stepping Down From Texas 
Water Development Board 

 
AUSTIN, Texas – On Tuesday, Carlos Rubinstein, Chair of the Texas Water 
Development Board, announced he was stepping down after nearly two years. 
 
In response, Ken Kramer, Water Resources Chair of the Sierra Club’s Lone 
Star Chapter, issued the following statement: 
 
“Carlos Rubinstein brought a wealth of experience and knowledge in water 
issues and a good sense of balance to his tenure as chairman of the Texas 
Water Development Board. His leadership will be missed. At the same time, he 
was supported by a strong team of fellow Board members and agency staff, and 
Sierra Club looks forward to continuing to work with that team to advance water 
conservation and sound water planning for Texas. We hope that Governor Abbott 
will appoint a strong advocate for water conservation and efficiency to replace 
Chairman Rubinstein as a member of the Board.” 
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